
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MAY 27, 2025   

7:30 PM 
FORKS CITY COUNCIL 

CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
500 EAST DIVISION STREET 

 
Notice is hereby given that on May 27, 2025, at 7:30 p.m. the Forks City Council will 
conduct a public hearing to obtain input regarding the proposed six-year Transportation 
Improvement Plan. The plan, covering 2026 – 2031, is used by local, state, and federal 
governments to prioritize and fund transportation projects. 

Written comments will be accepted up until 5:00 p.m. on May 27, 2025.  Please address all 
comments to the Forks City Council. If you have any questions regarding the Transportation 
Improvement Plan or would like to obtain a copy of the plan, please contact Paul Hampton at 
360 374-5412. The plan is also available at www.forkswashington.org beginning May 15, 
2025.   

 

http://www.forkswashington.org/

